
CT Deposit Change Document 

 

On January 1, 2024, the state of Connecticut will be changing the price of bottle deposits from $.05 to 

$.10.  Store owners can follow the directions provided in this document after close of business on 

12/31/23 and prior to opening for the next business day to follow compliance.   

 

1. Make sure polling is turned off.   

2. In the backroom, navigate to Inventory>deposit codes. 

 
3. Select the deposit code being used for bottle deposits. 

 
4. Change the UNIT cost from .05 to .10.  This will effectively change the amount at the register 

from $.05 for each container, to $.10.   

5. Turn Polling Back on. 

 

Here’s an example at the register of a 6 pack sold prior to the change: 



 
 

 

 

Here’s an example at the register selling the same 6 pack after making the change: 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 


